
Paper Co-authored by Professor Kim Jeong Bon Selected by 
the Northeast Region Chairs to Receive the Best Paper Award

AC News & Events

The Joint Meeting of the Mid-Atlantic and Northeast Regions is an
important annual accounting conference organized by the American
Accounting Association (AAA). For more details on the 2022 conference,
please visit https://aaahq.org/Meetings/2022/MAR-NE-Joint-Midyear-
Meeting.

The Department of Accountancy (AC) thanks the selection committee for
the Best Paper Award at the 2022 Joint Meeting of the Mid-Atlantic and
Northeast Regions. We congratulate Prof. Kim and his co-authors on their
accomplishments and look forward to more recognition of prestigious
research in the near future.

The Department of Accountancy is pleased
to announce that a paper co-authored by
Prof. Kim Jeong Bon (Acting Dean of College
of Business and Chair Professor) titled
“Earnings versus Cash Flows in Equity
Valuation: Evidence from the COVID-19
Crisis” was selected by the Northeast
Region chairs to receive the Best Paper
Award at the 2022 Joint Meeting of the
Mid-Atlantic and Northeast Regions. The
award presentation took place during the
virtual meeting held on October 22, 2022.
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